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Hunter Working Group 

The Hunter Working Group is a discipline working group that reports to the Board of Directors. Members shall 
serve terms of four years.  

The work of the Hunter Working Group supports the USHJA mission, which is to serve our members through 
educational programs, awards and recognition, communication and rules.  

The Working Group’s goals are to: 
• Promote integrity and fair competition within the hunter discipline
• Establish and support programs that increase the health and growth of the hunter discipline
• Strategize long-term planning pertaining to the evolution of the hunter discipline

The purpose of the Hunter Working Group is to address specific matters within their respective expertise to 
consider and make recommendations to the Board of Directors and/or as assigned by the President. Consider 
any policies or programs within their respective areas of expertise and make such recommendations to the 
Board of Directors as the Working Group finds appropriate.  

Responsibilities: 
• Establish and assist in the population of Discipline and Program Task Forces.
• Provide oversight for all Working Group Task Forces and the Zone Committees.
• Review all current and proposed programs and initiatives within the Discipline to insure compliance with

Board approved criteria and processes.
• Provide a proposed annual budget for the activities within its respective area of expertise.
• Recommend individuals for seating on the USHJA Board of Directors and the Working Group Task

Forces.
• Recommend individuals to the President for appointment to the Federation Technical Committees.
• At each Annual Meeting, conducting one joint meeting of the Working Groups to facilitate discussion

and provide recommendations on sport wide issues to the Board of Directors. As mutually agreed upon
by the Chairs, additional joint Working Group meetings may be scheduled.


